Rayat Shikshan Sanstha’s

Department of Computer Science

Report on
“Seminar Report”
Date: 12" February, 2024

The seminar of BCSIII year students are arranged by Department of Computer Science,
Rajarshi Chhatrapati Shahu College Kolhapur, on 12" February 2024 in Computer Science Lab.
The students of third year has presented different topics in Computer field and shared
information to other students. All the students made power-point presentation of their subjects.

Overall session was very interesting with joy of knowledge. After the seminar — question
answers session was started it improves the Knowledge of Students in respective topics.

Outcomes

. . Beneficiaries: 26 Students
[0 gain knowledge and skills through lectures,

discussion, and "other interactive activities.
Gain in-depth training on a specific subject.
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